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According to the situation caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, the World Bank team will conduct a virtual



review of the Real Estate Registration Project progress in Bosnia and Herzegovina from April 20-27,
2020.

During this virtual project review, the representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real
Property Affairs and Republic Authority for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of RS will present
implemented activities within ongoing Project, as well as the impact of the COVID- 19 on the
implementation of the Project activities.

It will also be discussed the Project activities planned under the additional financing, and their
effectiveness is expected after the implementation of domestic approval procedures by the competent
institutions.
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